
 

   
 
 

NOTICE FOR PUBLIC COMMENT 

 

 

 
 

Notice is hereby given in terms of , Section 21(A)  of the Local Government: Municipal Systems Act, 2000 (Act No. 32 of 2000) 

(MSA) that the draft Stellenbosch Municipality  Preferential Procurement Policy is available for inspection, public 

representations, inputs and comments on the Municipality’s website (www.stellenbosch.gov.za). Hard copies of the above-

mentioned policy will also be available at the following venues:   

 

 Municipal Office, Plein Street, Stellenbosch; 

 Municipal Office, Hugenote Way, Franschhoek; 

 Municipal Office, Main Road, Pniel; 

 Ward offices; 

 Library, Plein Street, Stellenbosch; 

 Library, Sonnebloem Street, Ida’s Valley, Stellenbosch; 

 Library, Long Street, Cloetesville, Stellenbosch; 

 Library, Masithandane Street, Kayamandi, Stellenbosch; 

 Library, Main Road, Pniel; 

 Library, Reservoir Street West, Franschhoek; and 

 Library, Le Roux Street, Groendal, Franschhoek 

 

Comments must be in writing and addressed to the Municipal Manager, PO Box 17, Stellenbosch 7599, or send to the 

following email address:  Renae.Bergstedt@stellenbosch.gov.za, clearly stating “Comments: Draft Stellenbosch Municipality 

Preferential Procurement Policy”. 

 

Persons wishing to comment on the Draft Preferential Procurement Policy, but cannot write, will be assisted during office 

hours by the Supply Chain Management Principal Clerk (Renae Bergstedt), First Floor, Municipal Building, Stellenbosch at 

021 808 8588, to write down his / her comments. 

 

The official date for public release is 03 December 2022, as published on the Municipality’s website; closing date for 

comments is Friday 06 January 2023 at 16h30.  

 
 

G Mettler 

Municipal Manager 
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